
We heard news that the three juveniles had been seen very recently thriving at CK4’s nest site and

so they have clearly fledged and managed during his absence. There is a very well stocked fish pond

close to the nest which must have helped the family. It is intriguing as to why CK4 didn’t go back and

stay at his nest territory or re- hook up with the family instead of migrating.
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At nest 2, with the live stream camera, we have been watching juvenile Poul 2E3 regularly feeding.

He is still receiving fish from his dad FKO and sometimes his mum Camilla. He is also fitted with a

satellite tag and we can see from the data that he is now widely exploring the area. It is interesting

to see that this young osprey is checking out water bodies too. He has been to Portmore Loch on 13 th

August, he has visited Loch Eddy at the Glen Estate and he spent some time at Alemoor Loch on 15 th

August before stopping there for a while, possibly indicating that he has begun fishing for himself.
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